

Outwood Academy Shafton

Engine Lane, Shafton, Barnsley, S72 8RE

Tel: +44(0) 01226 717730 Fax: +44(0) 01226 781999

Web: www.shafton.outwood.com Email: enquiries@shafton.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Alison McQueen

4 August 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Covid-19 testing

When we welcome your child to the Academy at the beginning of September it is our intention to offer Covid-19 testing to them at various points during the first couple of weeks back.

We are writing to you now to ask that you give permission for us to perform a Covid-19 test on your child. We are planning to commence this testing on Friday 3rd September and this will continue throughout the first two weeks of the new term.

In order to give us permission (or not) we are asking that you complete our Google form by entering the link below into the search browser on your phone or computer. Please complete the form fully and then click 'submit' and we will receive your response straightaway.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/TFAlpQLScnC4fRODI-EhZ U02cHM7F2wOCK8CB3vMsi5eyY9jU-vhbVQ/viewform

Our plan is to offer testing to new Year 7 students on Friday 3rd September and your child will be given a time to attend for this testing and they can return home straight afterwards – they do not need to wear uniform. The timings for this testing are listed below

Surnames starting with	Time slot
A – E	8.30 – 9.15
F-J	9.15 – 10.00
K – N	10.00 - 10.45
O – R	10.45 – 11.30
S – Z	11.30 - 12.00

They should arrive to the Student Reception (just past the bike sheds from the car park) at the times listed above. The testing will take place in our Sports Hall and they will leave via the back doors out onto the yard where they can walk back to the car park up the steps.

Thank you for your assistance with this important testing.

Yours faithfully

J Goldthorpe

J Goldthorpe Business Manager